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Holiday party hosted by 360 Chiropractic at December Chamber meeting 
 
Sauk Rapids, Minn.—The Sauk Rapids Chamber held their monthly meeting Dec. 22 at the Good 
Shepherd Fellowship Hall.  Attendants at the meeting celebrated with a holiday party and listened 
to host 360 Chiropractic describe their services. 
 
Meeting host 360 Chiropractic featured Dr. Marc Anderson and Kirsten Freeman, who explained 
that they have three chiropractors on staff, and they treat all ages, including infants, seniors, 
pregnant women, and athletes. They are the only clinic that uses the Activator Adjusting 
Instrument exclusively so that they can zero-in on the exact area of a patient’s complaint. Also, 
they treat carpal tunnel syndrome, back and neck problems, and tennis elbow. 
 
Anderson said that it is important for 360 Chiropractic to give to the community. He explained that 
in 2011, 360 Chiropractic donated $20,000 worth of chiropractic services to Anna Marie’s House 
and also held a Thanksgiving food drive for the Catholic Charities food shelf. 
 
The Sauk Rapids Chamber meets on the fourth Thursday of every month. The next meeting is 
January 26 at 11:45 a.m. at the Good Shepherd Fellowship Hall, hosted by BankVista. Chamber 
meetings are open to interested business representatives. There is no cost to attend, but 
registration is required by January 24. Call the Chamber at 251-2940, ext. 126, or register online 
at www.SaukRapidsChamber.com. 
 
For more information, call (320) 251-2940. 
 
The Sauk Rapids Chamber promotes a healthy business environment in the community of Sauk 
Rapids, working in cooperation with member businesses, local government, the public school 
system and other community organizations. 
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Submitted by Alexa Sandbakken, Sauk Rapids Chamber, (320) 656-3810. 
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IMG_1824 
Dr. Marc Anderson, 360 Chiropractic, at the Sauk Rapids Chamber meeting in December. The 
meeting was at the Good Shepherd Fellowship Hall, and Anderson described 360 Chiropractic’s 
varied services. 
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